
 

MAYRA Flying Scot 

Championship Regatta  

                          
 
            

 

Notice of Race:    MAYRA Flying Scot Championship  August 12
th
 2017 

 

 

ADDENDUM#1 issued 3/5/2017 

 

The 2017 MAYRA Flying Scot Championship will serve as MAYRA’s Qualifier for the 2018 

US Sailing Area C Sears Championship.  The date and location of the 2018 Area C Sears 

Championship is TBD but it typically occurs in the spring of each year. 

 

The Sears Championship is a part of US Sailing’s Junior Championship series and is sailed in 

triple handed boats.  The US Sailing age limitation for the Sears Championship is such that 

sailors may not have reached their 19
th

 birthday in the calendar year of the event. 

 

For the purposes of MAYRA Qualification, the skipper with the lowest points score who has not 

reached his/her 18
th

 birthday during 2017, shall qualify as MAYRA’s representative to the 2018 

Area C Sears Championship. 

 

MAYRA will pay the registration fees for the 2018 Area C Sears Championship for the 

qualifying team. 

 

More information related to the Sears Championship can be found at the following link: 

http://www.ussailing.org/racing/championships/youth/juniorchamps/  

 

 

 

 
John Groskoph 

Regatta Chair 

http://www.ussailing.org/racing/championships/youth/juniorchamps/

